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Heller Statement On Healthcare Law 2 Years Later
(Washington, D.C.) – Today U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement on the two year anniversary of the enactment of the President’s job-killing healthcare law. 

“Two years ago, President Obama signed his $2.6 trillion healthcare bill into law. As Nevadans continue facing high unemployment and escalating gas prices, the last thing we need are higher costs and economic uncertainty. The bill’s excessive taxes and expensive regulations have curbed job growth for businesses and forced families to lose their current health insurance. This bill needs to be repealed and replaced with commonsense reforms that would lower the cost of health insurance for Nevada’s hardworking families,” said Senator Heller.

Last week, the Congressional Budget Office (CBO) released an analysis estimating the President’s health care law could cost taxpayers as much as $2.134 trillion through 2022 alone. Beginning Monday, the U.S. Supreme Court will begin to hear oral arguments concerning President Obama’s healthcare law. 
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